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Parents’ Paediatric First Aid Course 
on 

Tuesday 20 February 2018 
at 7.00pm 

 in  
Strandtown Primary School 

 
Dear Parents 

 
 
As part of our four school collaboration we are delighted to invite parents to a Paediatric First Aid Course run by 
Emergencycare Northern Ireland.  The course content for the workshop will be as follows: 
 

 Understanding vital signs in children 

 Accident procedure – when to call an ambulance 

 Dealing with choking incidents 

 CPR on baby/child/adult 

 Asthma attacks 

 Head injuries 

 Nose bleeds 

 Seizures  

 Recovery position and the reason we do this 
 
We know parents will benefit from this very informative evening. 
 
Whilst this event is free, numbers are limited so only one person per family please. 
 
Please complete the booking slip below and return to your school office promptly to reserve a place. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
V Hutchinson (Mrs) – Acting Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------- 
 
Strandtown Primary School 
Belmont Primary School 
Dundela Infants 
Greenwood Primary School 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________ Room/Class _____ School Child Attends _________________ 
 
I would like to attend the Paediatric First Aid Course on 20 February 2018 at 7.00pm in Strandtown Primary 
School. 
 
Signed _______________________________________ Date __________________________ 


